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Getting Closer to Industry
We are issuing a new website for the section in which we are planning to enable industry and professionals find each other.
this will include opportunities for engineers to find work in the industry. Moreover, we are in contact of collaborating leading
industries in the next section’s conference.

Students and Young Professionals
We are continuing our effort to publicize the IEEE among students. We will also give a spot in the new website for students for
communicating with each other as well as helping them to find their place in the industry world. In the upcoming conference
we will give awards to excellent student and encourage them to submit academic work for presentation.

Section Vitality
The new thing as stated above is a new modernized website that will be acceptable to all IEEE members in Israel. We are
planing to promote the section and to encourage more engineers to join IEEE with regular announcements in the site and more
activities.
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